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General Comment
I oppose transferring any nuclear waste or toxic waste to our general landfills. This type of waste needs to 
have special handling, and should not be transported to Idaho via rail or truck. Our rural lives are just as 
important as the lives of those in populated areas. We should not be subjected to the additional danger due to 
storage or transport.
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